
Economic Relief
Measures Fund

(Kahnawà:ke – Tuesday, May 5, 2020) The next scheduled 

payment for Kahnawà:ke Economic Relief Measures Fund 

(KERMF) will be on Friday, May 8th.

If you haven’t received the payment in your account or at the 

post office by Monday, May 11th then please contact Client 

Based Services (CBS) at 450-638-0500. The KERM Fund is 

last resort, if you find that you have received more than one

fund please contact CBS.

Next KERMF Payment Scheduled for May 8th, 2020

www.kahnawake.com/relief
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